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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

The fees seem a little far fetched especially for primitive camping. Seeing these fees even as a
resident of New Mexico are making it hard to want to camp and or even visit a state park.
Keep it at $5 for residents and non residents. Maybe have a state park ranger ENFORCING
the 14 day camping period and making sure people aren’t abandoning a camper for a week
before a “busy” weekend.
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